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This Bill is not Constitutional, Period. Citizens that abide by the law ought not forfeit 

their rights because of a few bad actors or mentally ill persons. It is unfortunate that 

criminals exist. It is unfortunate that those who seek to end their own life exist. 

However, the entire population is not liable for their choice!  Hold Criminals 

accountable! Counsel and treat those who wish to harm themselves. Remember the 

text? "Shall not be infringed upon"!  Otherwise, we simply will never have Liberty and 

Justice for ALL.  Courts and Lawyers need to stop chopping up the Unites States 

Constitution at their discretion.  The Constitution must remain intact as written.  


